Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 11, 2013, the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Nilo A. Hernandez. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 489.118, F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 489.118, F.S., as to whether an unregistered roofing license can be grandfathered to a certified roofing license.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783.
